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 LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 
look at recent crime statistics to shape the things we 
will concentrate on for the next three months. The 
results have set our priorities for the next quarter, 
these are: 

ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR 

& 

                                             DRUGS 

If you think there is an issue we should be 
focusing on, please get in touch at one of our 
public engagement events or contact us by 
email or social media. 

 Twitter        -   @SleafordPolice 

 Facebook      -  Sleaford Police 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 
Rural ASB – We have now entered the Easter school holidays and 
once again we have seen a slight rise in the number of ASB reports 
involving youths. If you are experiencing issues with Antisocial 
Behaviour, please report it!   

Drugs – We have seen some good results in regard to 
disrupting county line drug dealers; With several arrests for 
being concerned in the supply and possession with intent to 
supply a controlled substance. We will continue to develop 
intelligence and take robust action against those involved. If 
you have information regarding either of these issues, please 
report it via 101 or Online @ 
WWW.Lincs.Police.uk/onlinereporting 

 
PCSO UPDATE – As I’m sure most of you will be aware by now. Lincolnshire 
Police, due to a funding gap are currently making changes to the 
neighbourhood Policing Team. This has sadly, resulted in cutting our Police 
community Support Officer numbers from 91 to 50. This is an ongoing 
process that will unfortunately affect the number of PCSO’s we will have, 
within Sleaford and the surrounding area.  

The restructure has identified 19 vulnerable locations around the County 
where the PCSO’s will be deployed.  

Sleaford Town centre has been identified as one of those vulnerable 
locations and will see TWO PCSO’s remain for Sleaford. 

We will endeavour to keep you updated and well informed of the changes 
and potential impact this may have on our communities.  

Please speak with our PCSO’s when out and about. They remain the eyes 
and ears on the ground of front-line Policing. All our PCSO’s are fantastic at 
what they do, extremely friendly and professional. 


